
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Wednesday 11th October 2017 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
We are asking our pupils to bring in donations of fruit, vegetables, tins or packets towards 
our harvest display, which will feature in our service. We would especially like donations of 
fresh fruit and vegetables if at all possible. Families with more than one child do not 
need to donate more than one harvest parcel. These parcels will then be distributed to 
elderly residents in the Fordley, Dudley and Annitsford areas. Please bring in donations from 
Monday 16th October. 
 
We want the festival to be about our children supporting our local community so, if you know 
of any elderly residents who would appreciate a harvest gift from our school, then please 
complete the slip below and return to school as soon as possible.  Parcels will be made up in 
school and given to the child who made the nomination to deliver on our behalf. 
 
As it will be Y5 and Y6’s class assembly, we won’t be producing tickets for other year 
groups.  We would like to welcome family members of children in Y5 and Y6 to either 
the 9:15 assembly or the 2:30 assembly on Wednesday 18th October. 
 
Thank you in advance for your support. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Mrs C L Withers 
Headteacher 
…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 
 
My child:........................................................................................Class................... will take a parcel for: 
 
 
Name_________________________________ 
 
Address_______________________________ 
 
_____________________________________ 
 
_____________________________________ 
 
_____________________________________ 
 
 
_____________________________________ 
 
 


